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30 January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Mufti Day – Friday 7 February 2025 
 
The Bourne Academy is pleased to be celebrating Number Day on Friday 7 February 2025. Number 
Day is an annual maths-inspired event held in order to raise money to support the work of the 
NSPCC. Students will be completing a variety of activities in their Maths lessons on this day and as 
part of our fundraising efforts there will also be a MUFTI Day on Friday 7 February.  All proceeds 
raised will be donated to the NSPCC to support their Speak Out Stay Safe programme.  
 
Donations for Mufti Days can be made in advance via our parent online payment system, 

(www.scopay.com or via the SCOPAY app). This can be found within the Trips and Events section of 

Scopay, under ‘Mufti Day – Friday 7 February 2025’. 

If using the automated payment system, please ensure you have paid by three days before the Mufti 
Day.  Tutors will have a list of students who have paid online and will remind students nearer the 
time.  
 
If you are unable to use Scopay, please arrange for your child to bring in £1 in cash to hand into their 
tutor on the day. 
 
For a donation of £1, students may come to school in their own clothes but are reminded that the 

following items of clothing are not permitted:  

• Flip flops  
• Crop tops or low-cut tops 
• Ripped jeans 
• Very short skirts or shorts 
• Hot pants  
• Clothing with controversial images/text  

 

Where possible we would encourage students to wear clothing featuring numbers, although this is 

not compulsory. 

If students have a timetabled PE lesson on this day, they will still need to bring their PE kit. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards 
 
The Bourne Academy 
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